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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 24th/25th SEPTEMBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of twenty-sixth sunday of 

the Year  

24th 5.00pm 

6.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Julie & PJ Towey Intentions 

Filipino Rosary Crusade 

Sunday -  twenty-sixth sunday of the year  

World day of prayer for migrants and 

refugees 

25th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Deceased Mother of Michael Connelly 

Brew Family Intentions 

monday - feria 26th    

Tuesday  - saint vincent de paul, priest 

(memorial) 

27th 9.30am Our Lady’s NO MASS 

Wednesday - feria 28th 12.00pm 

6.00pm 

Holy Cross  

Our Lady’s 

Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

Ephphatha Healing service 

Thursday -  saints michael, gabriel & raphael, 

archangels (feast) 

29th 9.30am Our lady’s Mrs Anne Thompson (nee Byrnes) RIP 

Friday  - saint Jerome, priest & doctor

(memorial) 

30th 12.00pm 

6.00pm 

Holy cross 

Our Lady’s 

Nicholas Williams RIP 

Holy Hour—Praise & Worship  

Saturday  - vigil of twenty-seventh sunday of 

the year 

1st 5.00pm 

 

Our lady’s 

 

Gwen Tansey RIP 

Sunday -  twenty-seventh sunday of the year 

 

2nd 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

 Our Lady’s 

Catherine Ada Ngige RIP (7th anniversary) 

Margaret McGory RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 1st October - Johannas Gillott  Sunday 2nd October - Alrica Sequeira 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 1st October – Maram & David Gillott 

Sunday 2nd October - Carmen & Steve Fitzgerald 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR OCTOBER  

Team B (Stephan, John, Eric & Madeline) 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 

Sunday 2nd October—Jason young & Patricia Wesson 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

October 2nd - Roseanna Stanforth-Ward 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

October 2nd - Dominic Dixon & Lauren Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

October 2nd -  Charles & Patricia Nyarkoh 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
the repose of the soul of Anthony Reddish RIP who passed away  

recently and whose funeral service will take place at Our Lady’s on  
Friday 7th October at 11.00am followed by burial at Redhill Cemetery.  

We pray especially for his family and friends during this difficult time.   
Also please pray for Dorothy Eyre RIP who passed away recently and 

who was a parishioner at Our Lady’s.  We pray especially for her  
husband Dennis and family at this difficult time.   

Funeral details will follow. 
 

FR RICHARD ON HOLIDAY 
Fr Richard is now away and we thank  Fr Frank Carvill and Canon  

Anthony Dolan for celebrating the Masses whilst Fr is away. During this 
time in the case of an emergency, and you need a priest, can you 

please call Fr Philipp Ziomek on 0115 926 8288  
 

LIFT REQUIRED FROM HUCKNALL TO OUR LADY’S 
A parishioner who lives in Hucknall and would like to  

attend Saturday evening Mass at Our Lady’s  is wondering if there is  
anyone in the congregation that would be willing to give them a lift to 

Mass.  Please contact the office if you are able to assist. 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
Our Lady’s church are holding their Harvest Festival on Saturday 1st 

and Sunday 2nd October.  We invite parishioners to bring food to  
celebrate the successful harvest. After our service, the food items are 

sent to local charities. If you can bring your donations in on the  
weekend of 1st/2nd Oct that will be much appreciated.   

 
TEACHER VACANCY - OUR LADY'S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 Our Lady’s Primary school  currently has a vacancy for a KS2 teacher. 
Please visit  Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi-Academy Trust website 

(ololcatholicmat.co.uk)  for more information and to apply. 
 

FOUNDATION GOVERNOR - OUR LADY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Are you looking for a way to live out your faith and serve your local 

community at the same time? If so, becoming a foundation governor 
could be just the thing for you. Our Lady’s school is seeking to appoint a 

new foundation governor. Foundation governors play a vital role in 
maintaining and developing the Catholic character of our schools. If you 

are interested or would like more information please contact Fiona 
Wads;ey, headteacher on 0115 9150500. 

 
WOMEN LEADERSHIP IN THE CHURCH 

On Saturday 29th October, our diocesan women’s ministry team will 
host a talk and discussion at Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell, on 

the role of Women Leadership in the Church, followed by  
Afternoon Tea. Please see poster at back of Church. 

 

EPHPHATHA HEALING SERVICE  
This will take place this Wednesday 28th September , 6.30pm to 
8.30pm at Our Lady's Church Bulwell NG6 9ES. Praise & Worship, 
Talks, Adoration, Prayer Ministry, Laying on of Hands &  Healing 
Mass presided over by Fr.James Abraham. Confession opens at 

6pm. All welcome. 
 

RCIA CLASSES 
Classes for this group, which allows people to find out if they wish 

to become Catholics, will continue on  
Tuesday 27th September at 7.30pm. 

If you would like to join this group, or would like to find out more 
information about the Catholic faith, please contact the office. 

 
BIBLE STUDY 

The Bible Study meetings at Holy Cross will continue every 
 Tuesday at the usual time of 7pm in the meeting room.   

Everyone welcome. 
 

HOLY CROSS PRIMARY OPEN DAY 
On Wednesday 9th November Holy Cross  

Primary School will be holding  an open day and 
there will be school tours  available at either 

1.30-2.30pm or 6.00pm to 7.00pm. No booking 
required but please come along and see our 

vibrant school community. 
 

PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS 
Please join us in Holy Cross Church this Sunday at 4pm when we 
will pray especially for vocations for Priesthood and religious life. 

All welcome. 
 

250 CLUB WINNERS—AUGUST 2022 
1st Brigeen Farrell, 2nd Margaret Leaper, 3rd Florence Grivon. 

Please collect your prizes from the sacristy. 
 

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY – WORLD FOOD CRISIS APPEAL  
Millions of families are facing a food crisis that could be the worst 
in living memory. As each day goes by, the situation worsens. As 

people of faith we must act. Your donations can help CAFOD’s local 
experts to provide emergency food supplies to families in the worst 
affected countries in East Africa and support communities around 
the world working hard to put food on the table. Please give today 
or start a monthly gift to CAFOD. Use the envelope for our parish 

collection or go to cafod.org.uk/fastday.   
 

MARY POTTER HERITAGE CENTRE 
Has now re-opened and available for tours.  Please contact 0115 

950 5167 or lcmheritage@gmail.com for further information. 

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  17TH/18TH SEPTEMBER HOLY CROSS £284.97 S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £432.49 S/O £540 
SECOND COLLECTION - HOME MISSION: HOLY CROSS £87.57 OUR LADY’S £297.62 

RECONCILIATION 
Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle  

Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS TO CATHOLIC SECONDARY ACADEMIES (YEAR 7) - CHILDREN BORN BETWEEN 01/09/2011 AND 31/08 2012 
The deadline for submitting your application for a school place is 31st October 2022.  

Application forms are available on your ‘home’ Local Authority website. For every Catholic school you apply for if you wish your child to be 

considered and ranked under a ‘faith criterion’ you must also complete a supplementary information form, and return this form to the school 

by the deadline, (forms are available from the LA and the school). You MUST also include the supporting evidence as required e.g baptism 

certificate (photocopies are acceptable) with this form. Failure to supply the required supporting evidence will mean your child is ranked in a 

lower criterion which may affect your chance of getting a place. If you do not have the required evidence please contact the parish where 

your child was baptised for a copy certificate in good time. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

